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H.D. Johnson has been named President of WACUBO

May 23, 1975

H.D. Johnson, Vice Chancellor - Business and Finance at the University of California, San Diego, has been
named President of the Western Association of College and University Business Officers (WACUBO) for 1976.

Johnson, 49, was elected to the post at the organization's 37th Annual Meeting held recently in San Francisco.
He has served as Vice President of WACUBO for the past year and was program committee chairman for the San
Francisco meeting.

WACUBO has approximately 325 members who represent the business and finance offices of universities,
colleges and community colleges in 13 western states. It is one of four regional associations representing colleges
and universities nationally which combine to form the National Association of College and University Business
Officers (NACUBO).

Johnson, former UCSD Budget and Accounting Officer, joined the University of California in 1948 as an
accountant on the Berkeley campus and came to the San Diego campus in 1955. He received a bachelor of
science degree from UC Berkeley and has done further academic work at Colorado College and the University of
Oklahoma.

Johnson and his wife, Janet, of 1625 Malden Street, Pacific Beach, have two daughters.

For information contact Paul West, 452-3120
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